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New noise equipment will help officers tackle anti-social motorists across the county.

Cambridgeshire Constabulary has purchased two state-of-the-art sound monitoring
equipment kits which will alert officers at the roadside if an exhaust is too loud.

Officers will be holding the first day of action with the new equipment on Saturday
targeting hotspot areas based on information reported to the force.

The legal limit for cars is 80 decibels and it is illegal to modify an exhaust to be louder
than this.

Motorists could be given a £50 Fixed Penalty Notice for either failure to maintain the
system or use of a vehicle with an altered system or excessive noise.

Noise pollution is a concern for many people living in our villages, towns and cities.

Using funds from the Proceeds of Crime Act (POCA) we have purchased new state-
of-the-art sound monitoring equipment that will tell us in seconds, at the roadside, if
an exhaust is too loud.

We'll be targeting hotspot areas as well as car cruises across the county. Fines will
be issued to help reduce anti-social motorists and make our communities quieter,
safer places to live.

If there is an area you would like us to target or to report anti-social motorists in your
area, click here.

PC Kurt Allen

Message Sent By
Tara Dundon (Police, Comms officer, Corp comms)
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You are receiving this message because you are registered on eCops. Various organisations are licenced to send messages
via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers".

Please note that this message was sent by Cambridgeshire Constabulary.
You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your information by
clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these

links).

This email communication makes use of a "Clear Image" (gif) to track results of the email campaign. If you wish to turn off this
tracking for future emails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself.

VISAV Limited is the company which built and owns the Neighbourhood Alert platform that powers this system. VISAV's
authorised staff can see your data and is registered with the Information Commissioner's Office as the national Data Controller
for the entire database. VISAV needs to see your data in order to be able to manage the system and provide support; it cannot
use it for commercial or promotional purposes unless you specifically opt-in to Membership benefits. Review the website terms
here.




